
ISTEP Testing Information- HNHS 
 
April 17 & 19, 2018 
 
On April 17 & 19, 2018 Huntington North HS will be administering the second part of the ISTEP+ 
graduation qualifying exams for Biology and English (April 17) and Math (April 19).  
On April 17 students required to report to school at the normal time include ALL freshmen, ALL 
Sophomores, and any juniors who still need to take the English portion of the test.  
On April 19 students required to report to school at the normal time include ALL sophomores 
and any juniors who need to take the math portion of the test.  
Students should make sure their computers are fully charged for testing each day. 
Testing both days begins at 7:45 a.m. Buses will run on a normal schedule. 
 
Each student who is required to test received a paper indicating their testing room for each 
test/day. Alphabetical lists will be posted in the commons, Locker Lounge, cafeteria, and other 
locations throughout the building. 
These tests are very IMPORTANT so please make sure your student is in attendance – on time.  
 
All seniors and those juniors who passed the English and/or math test have the opportunity to 
arrive two hours later on April 17 & 19 provided they return the parent permission sheet with 
signed approval from a parent. Even if a student is 18 years old, a parent must sign. Freshman 
may arrive two hours later on April 19 only, provided they return the parent permission sheet 
with signed approval from a parent. Students are responsible for their own transportation if 
arriving late.  
Students qualifying for late arrival received a personalized permission sheet which must be 
turned in by April 13, 2018 to their homeroom teacher. If we do not receive this permission slip 
(signed by a parent) the student will be expected to report to the HS gym at 7:45 a.m. on 
testing days. 
 
Buses will run on a normal schedule both days, so non-testing students arriving in the morning 
will report to the gym for a study hall. 
 
 
 
 
 


